
My name is Patrick Lebold I was a TWP trustee in Licking co. for over 30 yrs.I was also 

chairman of our DAC for over 20yrs. The whole purpose of the DAC as it is presently is that it 

allows every TWP. and village a representative to be heard and vote at the DAC meetings. This 

allows an equal voice at these meetings no matter how big or small your TWP. or village is. This 

also allows it to be a true voice of our county. We all pay into the health district which means we 

should have a voice in what is being done with our tax payers dollars. The county 

commissioners already have a seat on the DAC if they choose to use it. I can be contacted at 

pmdlobel@windstream.net. 
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